
 

 

Ladies and Gents, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for making my job as easy as it was yesterday! 

As most of you will be aware, these events don’t happen without a lot of hard work, by both the 

organiser and also from the marshal’s, time keepers and of course helpers in the HQ. 

Once all expenditure has been calculated, I will send another message through the CTT Portal to let 

you all know how much was raised for over the course of the event, and therefore how much will be 

donated to Charity, along with which charity you have all so graciously supported. 

Hopefully, by the time you read this, the results will be available on the CTT Portal, so if anyone has 

any queries, please contact me directly. 

The more observant of you may have noticed a photographer at the Tring RAB – his photos can be 

found at the link below, and he has given permission for the photos to be shared/ downloaded etc 

as required. Thank you to Trevor Hill for the photos and allowing them to be shared. 

LINK -> https://www.flickr.com/photos/139426731@N05/sets/72157715863137061/ 

If you enjoyed this event, look out for the Icknield F12/30 in March 2021, and also the Icknield 

F11/10 in Sept 21. For the F11/10 entry conditions are likely to be the same as this year – Preference 

to Slower than 22:00 LTS and entries will again close 4 weeks prior to the event. 

Finally, again, thank you for entering and riding the event, and I look forward to seeing you at more 

events next year! 

Warm regards 

Matt Price 

Icknield Road Club 
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